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Please very carefully consider supporting two man crews as stated in SB 723.  It is 

so dangerous for a one man crew with no support in case of any kind of emergency. 

It is just common sense (not some politicians definition of common sense) but actual 

common sense that it is so much safer for railroad employees to have another pair of 

eyes and ears to look for and help with anything out of the ordinary on any given day.  

There could be catastrophic consequence if an emergency occurred with only a one 

person crew. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and please vote for safety. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Lois Dorland,  Family member of railroad worker. 


